
 

 

 

 

What do you want to know about young people’s mental health? 

The Right People, Right Questions project is about looking for your unanswered 

questions on young people’s mental health that can be answered by research. We want 

to hear from 11 – 25 year olds with experience of mental health issues, their parents or 

carers, if you work with young people, or if you have another interest in the mental 

health of young people. 

Why is this important? Too often research priorities in this area are set by those not 

affected by young people’s mental health issues. We want to change this.  

We’re interested in all aspects of young people’s mental health. Some of the things you 

can think about are: 

 Raising awareness of emotional wellbeing and mental health 

 Preventing the development of mental health problems 

 Finding causes of mental ill health and improving diagnosis 

 Improving treatments, care, and other types of support 

Thought of a question? 
 

 

Need any help? 

Visit our website: www.mcpin.org/youngpeopleMHQ  

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram using @youngpeopleMHQ or join the 

conversation using #youngpeopleMHQ 

This project is being sponsored by the James Lind Alliance and coordinated by the McPin Foundation. This 

project is being co-funded by the McPin Foundation, MQ, Charlie Waller Memorial Trust, The Matthew Elvidge 

Trust and Mental Health Research UK. 
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